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12 DUNDEE SCIENCE CENTRE/SENSATION ACCESS FOR PRIMARY SCHOOL PUPILS 
(AN370-2005) 

 
The City Council have recently been considering ways of increasing the number of Dundee primary 
school pupils who attend the Sensation Science Centre.  In order to assist with the advancement of 
the teaching of science to primary schoolchildren it is proposed that the City Council will purchase 
4,000 children's tickets for Sensation at a cost of £12,000.  In addition primary schools will also have 
to provide transport to take their pupils to Sensation and therefore a further £8,000 will have to be 
provided to meet this additional cost.  It is proposed that the total sum of £20,000 is met from the 
General Contingency Fund. 
 
The Committee are asked to approve the provision of £20,000 from the General Contingency Fund to 
meet the cost of providing the transport and entrance to Sensation Science Centre for up to 4,000 
Dundee primary pupils. 
 


